
 

Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council Meeting of 27 February 2003 

3. ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY:  
 CHRISTCHURCH AREA COMMITTEE 
 
 The Board was in receipt of a letter from Environment Canterbury, in which they proposed the setting 

up of a Christchurch Area Committee. 
 
 The purpose of the Committee is “to build and maintain the highest and best co-operative relationship 

with the community of Christchurch, encompassing the regional and legislative responsibilities of 
Environment Canterbury”. 

 
 The Committee would be a Standing Committee of Environment Canterbury. 
 
 The Board was invited to become a member of this Christchurch Area Committee by nominating one 

representative of the Board to join the Committee. 
 
 The Board decided to accept the invitation from Environment Canterbury, and agreed that Neville 

Bennett would be its representative on the Committee. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


